
 
 
 
 
From the Equestrian Committee:  

Teena Welsh/Laura Thorpe 
 

There will be a meeting for all interested parents  
interested in assisting with the Equestrian Carnival  

The meeting will be held in the  

Staff Commonroom 
Monday 29th June 2009 

Approx 9.15am 

If you are able to assist by handing out flyers, serving in the 
Canteen or helping on the day, please add your name to the roster– 

even an hour would be a great help. 
Contact the College for further information. 

 
This is another opportunity to be involved in the life of the College. 

 
Equestrian Carnival 

Saturday 
26th September 

Hawkesbury Showground 
 
 
 



 

 


